Meeting Minutes

July 12th, 2010

Attendance Members:

Paul Finkenbinder, David Mills, Annette Mullen, Bob Rhoades,        Barb Zeigler

Attendance Others: 

None

Agenda: 

Consideration of June 14th, 2010 Minutes

Correspondence

The meeting was called to order at 7:15 PM by Paul Finkenbinder.

The June 14th, 2010 Minutes were approved as presented. Bob made the motion to approve. All were in favor. 

Correspondence:

An invitation was received from TCRPC to attend a 3 evening course hosted by Marysville Borough. The course is about Zoning and other Planning type issues. The cost is $35.00 per person. All members showed an interest in attending and will approach the BOS about funding.

Discussion:
The WTPC then began a lengthy discussion pertaining to updating our Comp. Plan. Many items were brought up and discussed concerning this update. 

It was decided that with the amount of work to be done as far as reviewing the RFP’s and drafting one for our Twp. to consider 2 Comp. Plan work sessions.    

The dates discussed were August 23rd, and September 13th, 2010.

Other Action: 
Bob attended the July 8th, 2010 HATS meeting. He reported it was very informative but that not much affects Wheatfeild Twp. 

Annette reviewed the HATS information we received earlier. She informed us that this is a Federally Designated program.   

Annette also noted that both Jim Fuller and herself are now permitted to do traffic studies.

Visitors Comments: 
None

With no further agenda items or discussion a motion was made to adjourn at 9:18 PM. Barb made the motion, Dave 2nd, All were in favor.   

The next meeting will be August 9th, 2010 at 7:00 PM.

Respectively Submitted,

David Mills

